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[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday 20th March 2020.
Dear Parent / Carer,
 
As you have been identified as a family with a key worker
Following my meeting this morning with the Alnwick Partnership Headteachers a few extra details for next week as your child is in school.
We are going to try and make the time in school as educational and fun as possible so please could you note the following things?
Children and Staff will be able to wear clothes of their own choice ( non uniform).
There will be no milk or fruit so please provide water bottle and a piece of fruit if you feel your child would like it.
Initially, the school kitchen will be open. This will be reviewed and of course I will let you know of any changes giving you as much notice as possible.
Please continue to follow government guidelines and only send your child into school if there is no other childcare option and that they remain symptom free.
Thank you,
Kind Regards,
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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